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RE: DISCOUNT AIRLINES: REPORT  FOR NOTICE TO MDAS 
 

At pages 976 - 977  is a  letter from the Federal  Ministry of 

Finance  disclosing  that the  Efficiency  unit of the  Ministry  has 

negotiated and secured  discounts ranging  between  5  and  50% 

with a  number of local and international airlines with a  potential 

savings of N5billion  per annum to the Federal Government. 

2.     To  this end, the Ministry is therefore requesting the SGF  to 

issue a  service wide  circular to all  Ministries,  Departments and 

Agencies advising them to take advantage of the discounts. 

3.      In the light of the foregoing, a  draft circular in that regard  is 

placed at back cover of file for consideration and  issuance. 

4.      Submitted  please. 
 
 

 
 

lliyasu Agaka 
Deputy  Director <AFHS> 

 

 

15th May, 2017 
 
 

      



 
 

 


